Nuclear Advisory Council
Meeting Minutes
April 29, 2024

Opening
The meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. on April 29 at 1 p.m. by Rick Lee.

Present							Virtual
Rick Lee, Chairperson					Scott Batson
James Little
Sylleste Davis
TomYoung
Musa Danjaji
Carolyn Hudson
Travis Knight
Todd Wright

Approval of Minutes
Minutes were approved.

New Business

Mike Budney from Savannah River gave updates on Transition Progress and funding projection for 2024-2025

Dennis Carr of Savannah River Nuclear Solutions gave an update on plutonium disposition project, SRPPF pit production update, WIPP Shipments, operational updates including Tritium.

Chris Hudson and Roy Stutts of Westinghouse presented on plant expansion, new nuclear plant fuel, the status of license modification, and economic impact.

Greg Mello, Director Los Alamos Study Group, presented on the challenges of the LANL pit production program.

Lukas Brun, Director of Research for E4 Carolinas, updated the council on the nuclear industry economic impact report.

Henry Porter of DEC updated the council on the reorganization of DHEC, the regulatory compliance update, and a SRS update.

Aaron Horwood, UofSC Graduate Student and Market Expert, presented on the micro-reactor development.

Adjournment
Meeting was adjourned at 4:35 p.m. by Rick Lee. The next general meeting will be held in October 2024.
